
We hope your children have settled
well into the new school year, and we
wish a very warm welcome to the new
families who have joined Stoke Prior
this year. We are Stoke Prior Parent
Teacher Association and we thought
we would introduce ourselves and
keep you up to date with some of the
fantastic activities we have planned.
WHO ARE WE?
We’re a group of parent and carer
volunteers, who come together to plan
events and raise funds to improve the
experience for all children at our
school.

We hold regular meetings where we
plan events, share ideas and between
us bring fun fundraising activities to
life. Last week we held our first get
together of the year and our AGM.
Every year key roles are open to
applicants and those roles were voted
in and are currently held by:

Co-Chairpersons: Layla Ackrill & Claire
Edwards
Treasurer - Katie Edwards
Secretary - Ali Barr

News

WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS YEAR?

HIGHLIGHTS

We are excited to bring you our first event of
this school year - THE SMARTIES CHALLENGE!

PTA

LAST YEAR’S
FUNDRAISING

Last year with
your help we

raised a
whopping

£10,859

LAST YEAR’S
SPENDING

Playground
refurbishment &

climbing frame, iPad
leases, classroom

supplies, pantomime
visit, Christmas

presents and more! 

Next week your children will
come home with a tube of

smarties. The challenge is to
fill their tube with coins by

doing good deeds. Earn
them with chores for friends
and family, be helpful & kind.
How many 20p’s can you fit

in the tube? 

2ND - 20TH
OCTOBER

When your tube is full ( if it’s not full, thats ok! )
mark it with your childs name and class and
return it to the teacher by 20th October. The

winning class will be announced on the 26th and
will receive a treat!

Dates for your diary

2nd-20th October - Smarties Challenge
Thursday 26th October - Dare to be different day

( Details to follow)
October half term - Spooky Spoons ( details to

follow)
Thursday 9th Nov - Bag 2 School collection

Follow us on
Facebook


